
 

DHL unveils new Boeing 737-400F

DHL has extended its service offering in Southern Africa with the launch of a new Boeing 737-400F cargo aircraft that will
operate between South Africa, Zimbabwe, and Zambia.

The aircraft is DHL's fourth Boeing 737-400F in its sub-Saharan Africa air network.

The Boeing 737-400F will carry out flights five days per week from Johannesburg with a payload of up to 21 tons over the
planned route.

The aircraft forms part of DHL's plans of further strengthening its intra-Africa air network and improving connectivity
between country trade partners and the rest of the world.
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